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Senator Birmingham asked: 
 

Has the Treasury provided any funding to any of the following organisations in the current financial 
year or in any of the previous three financial years?  If so, please detail when it was provided and for 
what purpose. 

a. Australian Conservation Foundation 
b. Australian Council of Trade Unions 
c. Australian Youth Climate Coalition 
d. Climate Action Network Australia 
e. The Climate Institute 
f. Environment Victoria 
g. GetUp! 
h. Greenpeace Australia Pacific 
i. World Wildlife Fund Australia 

 
 

Answer: 

Of the organisations listed above, the Department of Treasury has only transacted with the 
Australian Council of Trade Unions (ACTU) during the specified timeframe.   

The ACTU hosted an “Equal Pay Alliance Breakfast Forum” on the 11th March 2010 at a cost of $45 
per head.  The purpose of the forum was to discuss equal pay for Australian women in the 
workforce.  The Treasury sent one representative. 


